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Good afternoon: 

 

Passing of this bill is sorely needed.  It will provide a way to ensure election integrity.  

We know there are problems in our voting system as the Judicial Watch has filed a 

lawsuit against the State of Oregon.  The fallacy of thinking "non-white" people would 

have a difficult time coming up with a valid ID is racism as it core.  Cashing a check 

requires photo ID and those without checking accounts are required to show ID.  

When I make a deposit, I must show ID.  When I fly, I must show ID.  Please pass 

this bill. 


